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An Affirmative Action Equal Opportunity Employer  

NOTICE OF LICENSE APPLICATION RE-HEARING 
 

Wesley Burdine 

c/o Black Hart of Saint Paul 

1415 University Avenue West 

St. Paul, MN 55104 

 

RE: Black Hart of Saint Paul, 1415 University Avenue West 

 

Mr. Burdine: 

You are invited to attend and participate in a re-hearing before the Legislative Hearing Officer.  
 

The Legislative Hearing will be held on:  

Date/Time: 9/13/2018 at 1:00 p.m.  

Location: Room 330 City Hall/Courthouse 

   15 West Kellogg Boulevard 

   St. Paul, MN 55102 
 

At this hearing, the Legislative Hearing Officer will take testimony from all interested parties. At 

the end of the hearing, a recommendation may be made as to whether the license should be 

approved, or approved with additional conditions. The City Council will have the final authority 

in this matter. 
 

Sincerely, 

Katie Burger 

Recording Secretary 

 

cc:  Ward 4 City Council Office  

  District 11 Hamline Midway Coalition 

  DSI Staff: Jeffrey Fischbach, Eric Hudak, Kristina Schweinler, Karen Zacho 

  Therese Skarda (or CAO), City Attorney’s Office 

 

Attachment(s): DSI Notice of License Application, Contested Letter(s)  

 

Notice Mailed: 9/7/2018 by Katie Burger, 651-266-8567 
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